the earth's interior

evidence of plates

earthquakes and volcanoes
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The theory of plate
tectonics provides an
explanation for a
diverse array of
seemingly unrelated
phenomena, and there was
a scientifically sound
physical explanation of
how such movement could
occur.

Earthquakes often occur
along the boundaries
between colliding
plates, and molten rock
from below creates
pressure that is
released by volcanic
eruptions, helping to
build up mountains.
Under the ocean basins,
molten rock may well up

Ocean-floor plates may
slide under continental
plates, sinking deep
into the earth. The
surface layers of these
plates may fold, forming
mountain ranges.

The earth's plates ride
on a denser, hot,
gradually deformable
layer of the earth.

The slow movement of
material within the
earth results from heat
flowing out from the
deep interior and the
action of gravitational
forces on regions of
different density.

The solid crust of the
earth-including both the
continents and the ocean
basins-consists of
separate plates that
ride on a denser, hot,
gradually deformable
layer of the earth. The
crust sections move very
slowly, pressing against
one another in some

The interior of the
earth is hot. Heat flow
and movement of material
within the earth cause
earthquakes and volcanic
eruptions and create
mountains and ocean
basins.

Matching coastlines and
similarities in rock
types and life forms
suggest that today's
continents are separated
parts of what was long
ago a single continent.
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The earth first formed
in a molten state and
then the surface cooled
into solid rock.

There are a variety of
different land forms on
the earth's surface
(such as coastlines,
rivers, mountains,
deltas, and canyons).

Some changes in the
earth's surface are
abrupt (such as
earthquakes and volcanic
eruptions) while other
changes happen very
slowly (such as uplift
and wearing down of
mountains).

Vibrations in materials
set up wavelike
disturbances that spread
away from the source.
Sound and earthquake
waves are examples.

